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16th November 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Students, Parents/Carers 
 
Based on recent reforms to A Level assessment, students in this academic year are studying 
a combination of linear reformed A Levels and non-linear unreformed A Levels. 
 
The Academy has the responsibility of closely monitoring the students’ progress and using 
the data gathered from assessments to support them in attaining the desired examination 
outcomes. 
 
We are confident that there is a sound educational rationale in this approach and we are 
committed to the linear structure of this assessment model. 
 
It is with this in mind that we will be holding a two week mock examinations period from 23rd 
November to 4th December 2015 whereby students will be on study leave unless there is a 
notified mock examination or an agreement with their Learning Consultant that lessons will 
continue. 
 
In addition Year 12 students will be required to attend their Aspire and core P.E. lessons on 
both Fridays. 
 
Please find the timetable enclosed. 
 
Best regards. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr C Wiltshire 
Assistant Vice Principal/Director of Sixth Form 


